
 
 

 
 
 
To:  Planning Commission 
 
From:  Loren Gordon, City Planner  
 
Date:  July 20, 2023 
 
Subject: Change Memo for the July 20th Planning Commission meeting  
 
 
Notices for August 3, 2023 Planning Commission Meeting 
 
The correct address for the Siebert & Weisman Residence is 15101 Linner Ridge.  
 
 
 


